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11th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 11 Yearbooks 
 
We recognise that over the past five years, Ernulf Academy has played a key role in your child’s life and there have 
been many occasions and memories that they will want to cherish. As such, we are pleased to offer all Year 11 
students the opportunity to purchase a Yearbook, which will be a lovely keepsake of your child’s time at Ernulf 
Academy. This year the Academy is using the company SPC to design and produce the Yearbook. They are able 
to offer this book in hardback for £15.30. 
 
If you would like to order a Yearbook for your son or daughter, please pay a £5 deposit by no later than Friday 4th 
March 2022 via Parent Pay. If you have not yet activated your Parent Pay account, please contact the Finance 
Office who will be able to assist you. Please do not bring cash or cheques into school. The final payment will be 
required no later than Friday 01st April 2022. 
 
In the meantime should you have any questions in respect of the above please do not hesitate to contact Miss 
Coles or Mr Crook by email: hannah.coles@astreaernulf.org or Thomas.crook@astreaernulf.org . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Miss H Coles                                Mr T Crook 
Yearbook Co-ordinator    Director of Key Stage 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.astreaernulf.org/
mailto:office@astreaernulf.org
mailto:hannah.coles@astreaernulf.org
mailto:Thomas.crook@astreaernulf.org

